
The submissions deadline is September 30, 2021, but 
students are encouraged to submit during the spring 
and summer months.

We welcome work by MC students with a broad range 
of disabilities: physical, emotional, mental, learning,  
or sensory impairments of any kind or degree. While 
writers and artists certainly may craft pieces expressing  
their experiences of living with a disability, this is not 
required. Submissions may be about any topic!

Writing submissions may take two forms: 
• Finished pieces (requiring minimal editing). 
• Pitches (for which students describe an idea for an

essay or memoir and, if accepted, work with an editor
to develop their piece). 

Due to space limitations, not all submissions may be 
accepted. Students are welcome to submit multiple 
pieces for consideration! 

For more information; please contact 
Litartsanthology@montgomerycollege.edu

Literary and Arts Anthology  
by Students with Disabilities
Do you enjoy writing poems, stories, or personal narratives? 
Are you skilled in drawing, painting, sculpture, or cartoons? 
Would you like to craft a memoir but need some help along the way? 
If so, please consider participating in this upcoming publication.
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